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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   CONTACT:  Dr. Derrick L. Foward 

June 3, 2020        (937) 222-2172   

Dayton Unit NAACP to Host Joint Press Conference 

With Leaders of the City of Huber Heights 
 

DAYTON, OHIO - JUNE 3, 2020 - The Dayton Unit of the National Association for the 

Advancement of Colored People (NAACP) will host a joint press conference with Rob 

Schommer, City Manager of Huber Heights, regarding an upcoming peaceful protest scheduled 

to be held in the City of Huber Heights. 

 

The press conference will be held at 12 o’clock noon on Thursday June 4, 2020 at the offices of 

the Dayton Unit NAACP located at 1528 W. Third Street Dayton, Ohio 45402. 

 

Founded in 1915, the Dayton Unit of the National Association for the Advancement of Colored 

People (NAACP) is the city’s oldest and largest nonpartisan civil rights organization. Its 

members throughout the Dayton Region and Montgomery County are the premier advocates for 

civil rights in their communities. Their core goals are to Inform, Educate and Empower the 

Citizenry as they pursue justice and equality for all Americans. 

For more information on the Dayton Unit NAACP, please call (937) 222-2172 or visit www.naacpdayton.org 

http://www.naacpdayton.org/

